


01

02

04

STONE CHIPS /
CRUSHED

SWEET POTATO
POWDER

ABOUT US

03

05

06

AGAR WOOD
PRODUCTS

MORINGA POWDER
& TABLETS

MULTANI MITTI

C
O
N
TE
N
TS

07 DATES SEED POWDER

https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://aumathaexport.com/product/stone-chips-crushed.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/stone-chips-crushed.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/moringa-powder-and-tablets.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/moringa-powder-and-tablets.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/multani-mitti.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/multani-mitti.php


08

09

11

WATERMELON
SEEDS

PUMPKIN SEEDS

CRYSTAL
DEODORANT
FITKARI

10

12

13

FLEX SEEDS

RICE

BAMBOO FIBER

C
O
N
TE
N
TS

14 BAMBOO YARN

https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://moscowteafactory.com/product.php?id=1
https://aumathaexport.com/product/crystal-deodorant-fitkari.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/crystal-deodorant-fitkari.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/crystal-deodorant-fitkari.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/stone-chips-crushed.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/moringa-powder-and-tablets.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/multani-mitti.php
https://aumathaexport.com/product/bamboo-yarn.php


Aum Atha Organic Pvt Ltd,
established on August 9, 2021, is
dedicated to promoting health,
wellness, and sustainability
through high-quality products.
Located at Prestige Shantiniketan,
ITPL Road, Whitefield, Bangalore,
we offer an extensive range of
nutraceuticals, organic fabrics,
aromatic herbs, and medicinal
plants. Our commitment to ethical
sourcing, competitive pricing, and
exceptional customer service
distinguishes us in the industry.
We source our products from
organic farms, local artisans, and
trusted suppliers, ensuring they
are environmentally friendly and
socially responsible. Join us in our
mission to inspire a healthy, eco-
friendly lifestyle and make a
positive impact on the well-being
of our customers, partners, and
communities.
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contact@aumatha.com

Prestige Shantiniketan, ITPL Road.
Whitefield, Bangalore KA, 5600048
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